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Year 5 News day 

 

Year 5 have been 

enjoying being re-

porters by creating 

and writing their 

own newspapers.  They also had the opportunity last 

week to ask questions to Olympic medalist, Alistair 

Brownlee as part of their interviewing. 

 

Design and Technology   

With the school holding the quality 

mark for design and technology.  It 

has been fantastic to see a number 

of children accessing cooking with-

in their topics.  Y4 Greek Salads 

made us particularly hungry.  
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Garden volunteers 

  

School Parliament have identified 

that we would like to develop the 

outside spaces within our school.  

As we continue to become more sustainable, we 

would like to develop and area to grow vegetables and 

provide habitat for a range of animals and plants.  They 

would like to develop another area to help with  eve-

ryone's health and wellbeing.  If this is something 

you feel you could support with—please let us 

Ukraine Appeal 

Thank you and well done to everybody involved with 

our appeal to raise funds for those people affected in 

Ukraine.  We managed to raise £280, which will go to 

support families who need support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mental Health and Wellbeing 

A big thank you to parents who have completed our 

Mental Health and Wellbeing survey.  We will now be 

using the data to allow us to provide you with more 

information about the systems we have in school and 

our Mental Health Strategy. 
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https://www.newstead.outwood.com/mental-wellbeing

